
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

For many years, Big Steps Little Feet has strived to impact our community not only as a business, but 

also as a strong steward of our Christian principles. We believe there are opportunities to contribute in 

ways that create lasting, positive results for families in our neighborhood and around the world. One of 

the ways we do this has been by committing to give back to the organizations listed below and we would 

love to share and partner in these missional possibilities with you. 

 

Current Organizations Big Steps Little Feet supports:  

● Project Destiny​, directed by Theresa Woodard in the Philippines, which brings children in off the 

streets of Butuan, allowing them to receive schooling and suitable housing. 

● Cure International​ provides medical care and offers surgical options to children who would 

otherwise not have a chance for surgical treatment, and ​operates charitable hospitals and 

programs in 27 countries worldwide. 

● Samaritan’s Purse: ​After sharing the story of the Good Samaritan, Jesus said “Go and do 

likewise.” With this Christ-like example in mind, we support efforts such as “Operation 

Christmas Child”, providing practical gifts for children around the world. 

● Pregnancy Resource Center ​provides services for pregnancy, family support, and medical needs 

while helping families transition. 

● Grace’s Table ​is a resting place, an anchor, and a firm foundation for teen mothers and their 

children, from mothers-to-be, to newborns and toddlers. 

● Zoe Waters, a program of World Mission,​ builds solar-powered wells and school facilities, 

bringing clean water to children while they attend classes and learn about Jesus’ love for them. 

 

It is our goal to be a blessing to our community and surrounding areas. Throughout the coming year, we 

will share ways in which you and your children can be part of this project as we continue our missional 

work. These will include pen-pal correspondence, in-kind contributions, and other creative ways to 

become involved with children all around the world.  

 

Thank you for all that you do to make this a reality! 

 

Gratefully, 

 

Rob Young and BSLF Staff 

 


